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Alaska State Legislature 

 

 

 

 

Representative Calvin Schrage 

Memorandum 

Date: April 14, 2021 

To:  Representative Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins, Chair 

 Representative Matt Claman, Vice Chair 

 House State Affairs Committee 

From:   Representative Calvin Schrage 

RE:  Committee Hearing Request for HB 163 

I respectfully request that House Bill 163 short titled “Form of Signature on Vehicle Title” be 

scheduled for a hearing by the House State Affairs Committee at the earliest convenience. 

HB 163 updates the Department of Motor Vehicle statutes to allow for electronic signatures.  

Please find the following documents which will also be supplied electronically:  

- HB 163 ver A 

- HB 163 ver A Sponsor statement 

- Fiscal Note  

- HB 163 Letters of Support 

o True North Federal Credit Union 

o Alaska USA Federal Credit Union 

o Alaska Credit Union League  

o Alaska Bankers Association 

 

Any additional documents will be sent as they are made ready.  

Please contact the office of Representative Schrage (907) 465-4931 with questions.  

 

SESSION: 

Alaska State Capitol 
Juneau, AK 99801 

(907) 465-4931 

INTERIM: 

1500 W. Benson Blvd. Suite 

218 Anchorage, AK 99503 

(907) 269-0205 
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